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From: Peter Kramer

Sent: Tuesday, 8 October 2013 2:48 PM

To: senator.pratt@aph.qov.au

Subject: FW: Letter to Senator Pratt [DLM=Sensitive:Legal]

Sensitive:Legal

Good Afternoon

As discussed with your office, | have attached a letter to you from the Electoral
Commissioner offering the opportunity to make submissions with regard to the request for a
Senate Recount.

I will call your office to confirm receipt of this letter.

Thanks

Peter KRAMER | Australian Electoral Officer &State Manager
Western Australia

Australian Electoral Commission
T: 08 63638020 | M: 0434326305| F: 08 63638017

Q Australian Electoral Commission
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